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Statement on CPR decisions 

This statement is intended to reiterate and augment our position regarding CPR 
decisions, which was initially published in 2017.  

Guidance was developed jointly in 2016 by the Resuscitation Council, BMA and RCN 
called ‘Decisions relating to cardiopulmonary resuscitation’. The NMC remains 
supportive of this guidance. 

While the guidance recommends that: "Where no explicit decision about CPR has been 
considered and recorded in advance there should be an initial presumption in favour 
of CPR", the guidance clarified: “ ‘…an initial presumption in favour of CPR’ …does not 
mean indiscriminate application of CPR that is of no benefit and not in a person’s 
best interests

https://www.rcn.org.uk/professional-development/publications/pub-005688
https://www.nmc.org.uk/standards/code/
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